
Ngati Porou Oranga is seeking a passionate GP to join one  
of our medical centres based in Gisborne in a full-time or  
part time position. 

We service a predominantly Maori population in our whanau 
orientated practice. We are a growing practice with 5000 
registered patients with a supportive and caring team. We  
will be moving to a purpose-built facility in 2023 which will 
include an onsite pharmacy. Whether you are new to Gisborne 
or wanting to return home, we would love to hear from you. 

Who are you? A GP who is dedicated to the health and 
wellbeing of Maori who wants to make a difference. 

You will be provided with a competitive remuneration and 
relocation package, medical, life and critical illness insurance 
and ongoing support for Professional Development. 

For more information, please contact Louise Abrams 
Email: labrams@tronp.org.nz  |  Phone: 022 301 7367

GENERAL PRACTITIONER  
Beautiful Tairawhiti
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